
In order to welcome the New Year 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The Defence Attachés of  

the Federal Republic of Germany and the Republic of France  

 

Colonel Dr. Jürgen Haffner & Colonel Bruno Costantini  
 

In the presence of  
  

Dr. Susanne Wasum-Rainer , 
 

& Mrs. Hélène le Gal , 

Ambassadress of Germany  
in Israel   

 Ambassadress of France  
in Israel 

 

request the pleasure of the company of 
 

the Defence Attachés to Israel and their Assistants / 

IDF representatives 

for a New Year’s reception on Wednesday, 30. January 2019, at 10:00 hrs, 

at the residence in HaYarkon 96 in Tel Aviv. 

 
Please R.S.V.P. by 25th of January to: frederic.jean@diplomatie.gouv.fr 
Dress Code: Official Uniform / Civilian equivalent 
Please present this invitation at the entrance. 
 
 

 

The common reception of the German and French Defence Attachés expresses 
the strong bond between the two nations and their people,  demonstrated by the 

attendance of the ambassadresses Dr. Susanne Wasum-Rainer and Hélène Le Gal.  
Friendship and partnership are the solid foundation of peace and prosperity in Europe.  

To continue with the common ambition to foster our multi-dimensional convergence 
we are honored to share a toast with you on the New Year 2019.  

 
 

Refreshments and fingerfood will be served during the reception. 
theGerman “Day of National Mourning”,  


